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June 27, 2024 

 

Dear Pastor and Brethren,  

 

Our warm and loving greetings to you all! We thank the Lord for the privilege for serving him with 

you. We highly value your prayers and supports.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please, be in prayer with us for Bro Raphael, one of our faithful co-workers, now Harvest Baptist 

Missions missionary to Togo. God willing, he will be on his three-month-deputation from September 

2024. If you have any opening, please consider letting him come over and give you our ministry 

update and share his burden with you. So far, he has been able to book three meetings. We are 

praying for more meetings and the cost of the flight ticket. His ministry activities include church 

planting, Christian School, camp ministry and Gospel Ministers training.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Thank you very much for your continue support to this work in Togo.  

The Laodima Family   

So far the Lord provided for the Rock Primary 

School teachers payment. It is our prayer that all 

the pupils pass their exams. Their vacation starts 

from mid-July. We are in the process of 

constructing two offices and three more 

classrooms for Junior High School. We are planning 

on starting the first two classes (6th & 5th) by 

September. Apart from covering the roof, there is a 

lot of work yet to be done.   

I am slowly getting over from my burnout, 

malaria, and anemia. I am planning a three-

week-break from July 8. Please, pray for my 

total recovery.  

  

Justine is planning to visit Joash in Canada 

and then come over to the States by August.   

 

  


